
Lipman named Assistant Village Manager 
Posted: Aug. 20, 2021 
 

The Village Board named Hannah Lipman as Assistant 
Village Manager. 
 
Hannah started with the Village as an administrative intern 
in June 2016. In May of 2018 she became full time as a 
management analyst, and she was promoted to Assistant 
to the Village Manager in December 2020. 

 
With Hannah's appointment, the Village is returning to the two assistant 
village manager structure it had a few years ago. 


